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confident hope in God’s love — even in the face of difficulty

A: First, say a quick prayer.  
Life is messy, so what might work for one person might not work for another.  
One of the most important things we can do as far as changing culture, in general, 

is to be encouraging and excited — not give them a look of horror. I think that we, 
especially as Christians, need to remember first and foremost that children are a 
blessing and a gift, no matter what. It doesn’t matter how they’re conceived, when 
they’re conceived, why they’re conceived. 

Calvary Bible Church Neenah recently hosted Michael and Tallulah 
Caulfield for its observance of Sanctity of Life Sunday in 2024. (The 
Caulfields were the featured speakers at Bella’s 2023 banquet.) In addition 
to sharing their testimony during the worship service, a Q/A opportunity 
allowed for further interaction. 

Q: What advice would you give to people who might  
encounter a friend or family member with an unplanned 
pregnancy? — excerpt from Q/A with Tallulah Caulfield  

“For us, Sanctity of Life Sunday  
can be hard as we grieve the choices that 

we’ve made, but it also can be a day — and 
IS a day — of huge celebration, in seeing 

what God has done and can do and 
continues to do in healing His children who 
He loves, wherever you’re at and whatever 

you’ve done.” 

Several prolife organizations, including Bella Medical Clinic, were 
represented at the event — to help people understand the needs and 
encourage involvement in the organizations. 

February is a good time to remember that Bella 
loves babies and moms and dads! 

June 6

SAVE 
THE 

DATE! 

Bella  
Banquet 

Please contact 
Beth at Bella if 

you are interested 
in attending! 

(920) 231-6006

Blessings for Bella families were abundant at 
the Christmas party sponsored by River Valley 
Church in Oshkosh. These smiles are a good 
indicator of the fun!

If you’re interested in supporting Bella’s ministry — by donating funds, hosting an event, or purchasing  
needed items for Molly’s Boutique — please contact Sue at (920) 231-6006 or SueK@bellamedclinic.org
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